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Monday 22nd  March 2021, Term 1 - Week 8

Weetbix Tryathlon
Well done to Madison Cameron, Jake Stuart, Vienna Dykman, Gemma Passey and Sabine Elston who

participated in the Weetbix Tryathlon on Tuesday this week. Everyone had a great time and felt very successful

with their efforts on the day. Watch out for some photos on Facebook of the event.

Pohangina Catchment Care

Group
On Sunday last week the Pohangina
Catchment Care Group held an information
afternoon at Camp Rangi Woods. They asked
our Senior Leader students to design some
logos for them to display at the event so that
people attending could vote for their
favourite one. Number 7 designed by
Temperance Ekdahl-Rodgers gained the most
votes on the day. We also were asked to
display some of the work the school has
been doing to help support the health of our
river.



A huge welcome to Awahou School - Jack Trim! Jack
joined our whānau last week. It is so great to have
him with us. His big sister Jade is also loving having

him around.

Easter Basket Raffle
We sent a notice home on Tuesday this week asking for any donations for our Easter Basket Raffle. If you can
donate something by Friday 26th March it would be very much appreciated. We will send the ticket sheets
home on Friday 26th March for you to sell as much as you can by Thursday 1st April. We will draw the raffle on
Thursday 1st April. All proceeds from the Raffle will go towards the costs of our new school uniforms.

Upcoming Events
● Thursday 25th March - Friends of Awahou Fundraising

Group meeting @5:30pm and BOT Meeting at 7pm
● Thursday 1st April - Easter Basket Raffle draw
● Friday 2nd April - Good Friday (SCHOOL CLOSED)
● Monday 5th April - Easter Monday (SCHOOL CLOSED)
● Tuesday 6th April - Easter Tuesday (SCHOOL CLOSED)
● Wednesday 7th & Thursday 8th April - Tim & Harold

here from Life Education Trust
● Friday 16th April - LAST DAY OF TERM 1

School Pool
Just a reminder that the
school pool is now closed.
We would like to especially
thank the Smith/Malton
whānau - Frank, Christina,
Lennox and Cedric for their
awesome work in keeping
our pool clean and tidy.


